
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Supplementary Notice on Foreign Exchange 
Administration Rules - Measures to Promote the 
Development of Malaysian Financial Market 
 
Dear Customers,  
 
Please take note: 
 
For all enquiries, clarification and guidance on the Foreign 
Currency Accounts based on the strategy to broaden and 
deepen the Malaysian financial markets by the Financial 
Markets Committee, in collaboration with Bank Negara 
Malaysia (BNM), effective 5 December 2016, please 
contact your Relationship Manager or any of our branch’s 
staff.   
 
Alternatively, you may also contact Bank Negara Malaysia 
at 03-2698 6089, 03-2692 8736, 03-2691 6473, 03-2691 
3164 or 03-2693 0772  (Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 
p.m.; Saturday and Sunday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.) or email 
infofmc@bnm.gov.my starting from 3 December 2016. 
 
Thank you. 
 


